
Following the First Minister’s announcement on Friday, 14th January, we will be making the 
following changes. 
 
For Sunday 16th January, if you are coming to the club please book in via the online booking 
system. The maximum we are allowed to have at the club is increased from 50 to 500, but in 
absence of any other changes to the government rules, we are still unable to have 
spectators. You should only come if you’re going on the water, are a parent or guardian to a 
junior, are doing boat maintenance, or are part of the duty team. 
 
For Sunday 23rd January, the online booking system is withdrawn and you should sign on 
in the club lobby whether you are going afloat or not. There are separate sheets for going 
afloat or not. You may come to the club even if you’re not sailing. 
 
During this time, we are limited to 30 people in the clubhouse but this is a theoretical 
maximum as we should be maintaining social distance at all times and wearing masks other 
than when seated. We will still be running the band system for the changing rooms. The 
move to alert level zero for internal events on Friday 28th will not really affect us as we are 
limited by the size of the building. 
 
We are also allowing boat maintenance outside of the sailing sessions. If you do come to the 
club at times when it is not normally open you must sign the visitors’ book in the lobby so we 
have a track and trace record. 
 
I will send out another bulletin soon to advise of our reopening for Saturday casual sailing, 
windsurfing etc. 
 
Keep safe and see you on the water. 
 
Best regards, 
John Rischmiller, 
Vice Commodore 


